UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX

FACULTÉ DES SCIENCES

LABORATOIRE DE PRÉHISTOIRE

Bordeaux, April 18th, 1968

73, CHEMIN ROUL TALENCE (GIRONDE) TEL. 92.99.02

Dear Don,

Working hard on the paper just now.I had to abandon it for some time because of many urgent things to do, but now I have put my teeth on it and I hold fast, so I really hope to be able to send it back to you before the end of April.I had to look back on much of the Corbiac material and do some more experiments.

Not much new. I really hope to see you again in a not too long time, here or there.

My best to Evelyn. Hello to the cats!

Bien amicalement,

F. Bordes